
 
 

 

20th September 18 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Intervention Classes  
 
I am writing to you regarding the above.  
 

Please see below the afterschool interventions starting from the 24th September 2018. 
Subjects will be rotated on a weekly basis. 
 

 
 
Teachers will inform students who will be required to attend the intervention. There will be no 
mini bus arrangements to accommodate the late finish.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Omar Salahuddin 
Deputy Headteacher 


